
Tölvupóstur frá Dimitrios Tsikas 
 
 
 
From: Dimitrios Tsikas [mailto:dimitrios.tsikas@protonmail.com]  
Sent: laugardagur, 4. mars 2017 13:03 
To: hafnarfjordur@hafnarfjordur.is 
Subject: Félag Grikkja á Íslandi 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
my name is Dimitrios Tsikas and I am the president of the Greek Association in Iceland (Félag 
Grikkja á Íslandi, kennitala: 630117-0620). Our association is new and our target is to cover all 
the problems that the Greeks in Iceland face. The most important is to promote our language. 
The Greek population in Iceland is very small and most of the Greeks are married with foreigners. 
Our children don't speak the Greek language and they have no access in a Greek school or 
library.  
 
That's why we are looking for a place to establish an office of our Association and make a library 
with Greek books. We also need this place to teach Greek language to our children and to 
everyone in Iceland who wants to come closer to the Greek culture. We have a volunteer teacher 
who can teach for free, and the Greek Orthodox bishop in Sweden promised to send us teaching 
material and books when we will start this. 
 
I would like kindly to ask you if the Municipality of Hafnarfjörður can offer us a place for the office 
of the Félag Grikkja á Íslandi where we would be able to have our meetings, our library and the 
Greek language classes.  
 
Many thanks for your cooperation in this matter.  
Thank you for your time. 
 
Your's sincerely, 
 
Dimitrios Tsikas 
https://notendur.hi.is/~dit1/  
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